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AN ROINN COMHSHADIL, OIDHHE.&CHT& AGUS RIALTAIS AITIUIL

DEPARTMENT OF THE ENVIRONMENT, HERITAGE
AND LOCAL GOVERNMENT

\\o August, 2007.

AN ROINN COMHSHAOIL,

Ms. Ursula Donnellan,
A/Administrative Officer,

OIDHREACHTA AGUS

RIALTAIS AITIUIL South Dublin County Council,
Corporate Services,
DEPARTMENT OF THE Coun[y I,I a”
ENVIRONMENT, HERITAGE AND Tallaght,
' Dublin 24,
LOCAL GO\-’ERNMEJ\;IT ey
TEACH AN CHUSTAIM RE' I{EP l ?I’JGJ‘(O?

BAILE ATHA CLIATH |

CUSTOM HOUSE, DUBLIN |
Dear Ms. Donnellan.

I have been asked by the Minister for the Environment, Heritage and Local
Government, John Gormley, T.D., to refer to your letter regarding the motion passed
by the South Dublin County Counc1l on 11" June, 2007, relating to, inter alia,
strengthening the role of the Private Residential Tenancies Board.

Tel No: +353 | 888 2000
LoCall No: 1890 20 20 21

Fax No: +353 | 878 8640
It should be noted that a function of the Board is to carry out a review of the
operation of the Residential Tenancies Act, 2004. I understand that such a review is
currently taking place and that proposals for the amendment of the Act will be
submitted to the Minister in the coming months.

In the meantime [ have forwarded a copy of your letter to the Board so that they may

consider it in the context of the review that-they-are currently- undcnakm%
South Dublin County Council
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Yours sincerely, 2 0 AUG 2007

DO eal
Eddie Kiernan,
Private Secretary

Paipéar 100% Athchursdilte

EMail: minister@environ.ie Website: www.environ.ie
Printed on 100% recycled paper

LN

{( (_,



B

- —— e e

.
«
[N




